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Dear Team,

| can’t believe that A rubbish Tip is planned to be built in such an area, which not only a residential
high density area, but also only can be reach by a busy narrow road.

Currently, Between 109A church street to the junction of Arthur street and A3 Centenary Dr,
there always traffic jams in the morning from 6:00 AM, cars usually need to spend 10-15 mins to
move into A3.

Once the rubbish Tip is in operation,

1. Traffic incidents would Heavily Increasing. There will be lots of rubbish tracks move in and
out the Tip, by squeezing in the road, which must increase the traffic jams, and cars would
expect to take 30 minutes to move into A3, commuters would under pressure and become
road rage.

2. The closest residential buildings just 70m to the rubbish Tip. They and around areas’
residents would living under severely polluted air and endless traffic noise, which
contributed by the Heavy traffics and rubbish Tip.

3. Lidcombe is a centre of inner south west, so there are thousands people through around
this area, the Tip will affect all the peoples living nearby.

Please take deep consideration for this project.
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